
Fire Mountain Staff Alumni Association Board of Directors  
January 21, 2019 
 
Attendance : Charlie Breeden, Colleen Weeks, Robbie Weeks, Bob Dybing, Eric Buher, 
Brandon Lauterbach, Dave Henrichsen, Cari Burdette, Brian Bianco.  
 
Minutes : Charlie moves to approve.  Dave seconds. Motion Carries.  
 
Treasurer Report :  Reviewed Lynn’s report, Discussed a need to find more funding suggested 
budget adjustments - increasing projected scholarship donations, increase donation to general 
fund, encourage facebook birthday fundraisers.  Advertise scholarships to see if we can get 
more people to apply.  
 
CampSperts :  Need members to invite people to be campsperts, Dave to develop application.  
 
2019 Elections 
Accepted Nomination for 2019 board of directors:  
Brian Bianco Chair Elect.  
Dave Henrichsen, secretary 
Lynn Strub, Treasurer 
Cory Shannahan, Board Member 
Cari Burdette, Board Member 
Brandon Lauterbach, Board Member 
Cari Burdette, Board Member 
Colleen Weeks, Board Member 
 
Brian gave two thumbs up and a smile! 
 
Dave will work with Lynn to send out ballots and dues reminders  
 
Ribbon Cutting  Saturday April 20th. - 10am -4pm. Dave to create FB event. Will send e-mail 
invite to all alumni and printed invitation to all donors. Would be great to get the last few dollars 
raised in the next few weeks. Bob Dybing, Dave Henrichsen and Eric Buher said they would 
contribute.  
 
BSA news -  Mt. Baker Council is redistricting to 3 districts, board approved plan last week, will 
be meeting together probably by september. 
  
Crew 407 -   the crew is asking for help in finding a long-term meeting place for their meetings. 
Looking for suggestions. They are meeting at the scout office for 3 months but need a meeting 
place after that.  
 
Meeting adjourned 8:07pm 


